November 2, 2022
Village of Combined Locks
Outagamie County, Wisconsin
Notice of Public Hearing

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on December 6, 2022 at 6:30pm to
hear comments from the public in support of or objection to the Village of Combined Locks 2040
Comprehensive Plan. The 2040 Comprehensive Plan can be viewed at the Clerk’s Office, 405
Wallace Street, Combined Locks, Wisconsin, Monday through Friday between 7:30am and
4:00pm.

DATE OF HEARING: Tuesday, December 6, 2022

TIME OF HEARING: 6:30pm

LOCATION OF HEARING: Combined Locks Civic Center, Council Chambers
405 Wallace Street, Combined Locks WI 54113

Racquel Shampo-Giese
Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer

Requests from persons with disabilities who need assistance to participate in this meeting or
hearing should be made with as much advance notice as possible to the Clerk’s Office at 405
Wallace Street, 920-788-7740 extension 203 or email at gieser@combinedlocks.org.




